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February 6, 2017 
 

RE:  Scholarships available for Seymour High School students 
   

Dear Parent: 
 

As Trustee of the Greater Seymour Trust Fund, we would like to inform you of scholarships that 
are available for your senior student.  Jackson County is very fortunate to have these scholarships 
available, and we want to be sure that every student has access to the proper information.   

 
The scholarship application is available at your school’s guidance office or may be accessed 
online at www.greaterseymourtrustfund.com.  (Please choose the Seymour High School 
Application.)  The application on the website is a fill-in form and may be printed from the site.   
 
Please note that the scholarship application, including all supporting documentation, is due no 
later than March 1, 2017, at 5:00 P.M.  You may choose one of the following options when 
applying for your renewal: 

1   
• In-person  Third Floor, Main Bank (Lobby doors close at 4:30 P.M.) 
• By e-mail:    trustops@jcbank.com 
• By regular mail:   JCB Trust Department, P.O. Box 1001, Seymour, IN 47274.   
• By fax:   (812) 524-4407 

 
All delivered applications (in-person, by e-mail, regular mail or fax) must be received in the 
Trust Department by March 1, 2017, at 5:00 P.M.  We do not accept ANY late applications.  
We will NOT call you to confirm the application has been received.   You must call us to 
confirm that information. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the application, please contact the guidance office or the 
undersigned at (812) 524-4411 or e-mail bhunsley@jcbank.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Brandon L. Hunsley, CTFA 
Assistant Vice President 
and Trust Officer 
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